
 
Notice to Residents: 

Pine Ridge Drive Active Transportation Trail Project – Starting October 21, 2024 

As part of the Town of Port Hawkesbury’s initiative to improve community infrastructure and promote active 
transportation, we will be commencing the Pine Ridge Drive Active Transportation Trail Project on October 21, 
2024. This project aims to provide safer, more accessible routes for pedestrians and cyclists, enhancing 
connectivity within our town. 

 

Project Information: 
• Project Location: Pine Ridge Drive 
• Start Date: October 21, 2024 
• Work Hours: 7:00 AM – 5:00 PM 
• Expected Completion: December 15, 2024 

 

Important Information for Residents: 

• Temporary Road and Sidewalk Closures: 
Some sections of sidewalks and roads along Pine Ridge Drive will be temporarily closed to facilitate 
construction. Traffic control measures will be implemented to ensure the safety of both pedestrians 
and drivers. Minor delays may occur, but local traffic access will be maintained. 

• Parking Restrictions: 
Temporary parking restrictions may apply during construction. Please follow posted signage and 
instructions from on-site personnel. 

• Access to Properties: 
We will do our best to maintain access to properties along Pine Ridge Drive. However, there may be 
brief periods when access is limited. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. 

• Noise and Dust: 
While every effort will be made to minimize disruptions, some noise and dust are expected during 
construction. Thank you for your patience during this period. 

• Emergency Vehicle Access: 
Emergency vehicles will have full access to all areas at all times throughout the project. 

 

This project is part of the Town of Port Hawkesbury’s ongoing efforts to enhance infrastructure and improve 
the quality of life for our residents. 

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 902-625-7888. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

Town of Port Hawkesbury 

 


